
Wuhan Novel Coronavirus Jan. 29, 2020

Cancellation waiver for

Greater China inbound and outbound hotel guests

All IHG® hotels will be waiving cancellation fees for guest 

travelling to or from Mainland China, Hong Kong SAR, 

Macau SAR and Taiwan region who wish to change or 

cancel their reservation for any stay dated between 

January 23, 2020 and February 29, 2020.

For information regarding reservations, please visit 

www.ihg.com or contact 1-877-424-2449.

As this information may change, please check our Travel 

Advisory Policy for the latest updates from IHG. 

http://www.ihg.com/
https://www.ihg.com/content/us/en/customer-care/travel-advisory

